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This 40 year plan is too extensive and does not protect the Old Growth (which is a requirement of the

Administration). A modified plan of less trees and protection from large swaths of clear-cut is necessary. This will

also reduce risk of landslide and erosion and protect critical habitat and species.

 

Our forest supplies major carbon sequestration which is critical to combatting climate change such that a much

reduced cutting is mandatory. The current "timber targets" are not in out national or global environmental

interests and must be reduced.


